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20th December 2017 

In accordance with the requirements of the School Admissions 

Regulations, the Governing Body of North West London Jewish Day 

School is consulting on proposed revised admission arrangements for 

the academic year 2019/20. 

The consultation is on  proposed changes in the Supplementary 
Information Form and Rabbinical Questionnaire for 2019/20.  
 
The Supplementary Information Form and Rabbinical Questionnaire 
have been revised, in response to comments received, to streamline the 
content and clarity of the forms. 
 
There are no changes proposed to the Admissions Policy for entry into 
Reception and Years 1-6 for the academic year 2019/20.  This is 
included on the website to complete the admission arrangements and 
are not part of the consultation process. 
 
The admission arrangements were published on the school’s website, 
www.nwljds.org.uk  ( on 20th December 2017) or are available from the 
school office, 180 Willesden Lane, London NW6 7PP or email 
admin@nwljds.org.uk  
 
The consultation is open for a period of 6 weeks between 20th December  
2017 and 31st January 2018. Comments on these changes are invited 
and should be submitted by 1 February 2018.  
 
All comments should be emailed to Sheila Taylor, Chair of the 

Admissions Committee at sheila34taylor@gmail.com or can be sent to 

‘Chair of the Admissions Committee’ at the above address. 

All comments will be considered by the Governing Body and the 

determined arrangements will be published on the school’s website by 

28th February 2018.  
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